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Year Five Camp 2019 
 

                 October 2018 
 
Dear Parents   

The Year 5 Camp will be held from Wednesday 13 to Friday 15 February 2019 at the Nepean Adventure 
Centre at Douglas Park. 

The cost of the camp is $295.00. The cost covers all meals, accommodation, camp program, trained 
instructors and transport to and from the venue in a seat-belted bus. Students will be able to participate in a 
variety of activities such as abseiling, rock climbing, high ropes, challenge ropes, canoeing, archery, team 
building and flying fox. 

Please return the slip below indicating your intention to attend.  

Full payment of $295.00 is due by Thursday 31 January 2019. Please note that we cannot accept payment 
prior to your child’s first day at Caringbah North Public School. 

Parents wishing to discuss the cost of the camp should contact the Principal. In the event of a child 
withdrawing from the camp after the final payment, a refund will need to be negotiated with the Principal. 

Further information regarding the camp, medical information and activity information as well as a gear list is 
attached with completed forms to be returned to the school by the end of week 1 2019. 

 
 
 
M. Green/Ann Coleby                            S. Tollis 
Coordinating Teachers         Principal 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Year Five Camp 2019 

My child _______________________________________  of Class _________________  
 

 will be attending the Year 5 Camp at Douglas Park from 13 to 15 February 2019.  

 will not be attending the camp.  

Signed ______________________________ Parent/Guardian  Date ______________ 


